
 

 

July 19, 2018 

 
 
The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jacob Sorrells, spoke by phone Thursday, July 
19, 2018, at 7:47 a.m. to approve the emergency purchase of an A/C unit in the Lewisburg Middle 
School cafeteria. 
 
In discussing the purchase, Mr. Moses stressed that prior to purchasing the unit, make sure the 
price is comparable to units purchased in the past. 
 
The executive committee voted 2-0 to approve the emergency purchase. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:50 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


